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My campaigns, policy and other work 

 

 

 

My campaigns 

Rent  In progress 

Actions updated: 20-11-18 
 
The survey has gone out and at the time of writing has a massive 375 replies. Please keep 
pushing this as much as you can - if you have time to hand out business cards then you can 
collect them from the office and we’d really appreciate even 5 minutes of work. Ask your 
classmates who haven’t done it to do it, do a lecture shout-out - whatever! We’d really appreciate 
the extra responses so that it’s truly representative. We’re aiming for 500 by January so we’re 
nearly there! Please do share it as widely as you can. How cool would it be to get more like 700 
responses? Or 1000? 
 
We met with Daniel Zeichner to share the very early results - he’s very pleased to be involved in 
this and has said he will support the final report going to the All Party Parliamentary Group for 
students when it’s ready, as long as it’s of a similar quality to the LBH report. This is very good - 
the APPG obviously take ARU seriously when we can document our problems.  
 
Setting up a meeting with Vicky Ford ASAP.  

 

History months In progress 

Actions updated: 11-09-2018 
 
Black History Month has finished.  
 
Disability History Month - we have arranged for a panel event in Chelmsford, settled on the 
theme (music!), and are in the process of setting up forums for both campuses.  
 
Please let me know if you’d like to be involved with LGBT history month. 
 
Please let me know what you can do to help promote these events.  
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Christmas Companionship In Progress 

Actions updated:20-11-2018 
 
Meeting with the activities team on 22/11/2018 to discuss further. Meeting with international 
office to see if there are students they know of who are around at Christmas. Please share this 
widely as there are other students who will be around over Christmas break and might want 
something to do on Christmas day. 
 

Other relevant updates 

Actions updated: [date of update] 
 
I was elected to the NUS Union Development Zone.  
 
Matt and myself will be involved in the recruitment of a new FSE Dean.  
 
The current round of Union Trustee Subcommittee meetings has taken up a lot of my time this 
month but this is very important. I’ve also had the University’s Governors meetings to attend.  
 
 

 


